
TALMAGE R MILLER, LAKE SAINT LOUIS, MO.
I am writing to express my concern that the STL Pipeline will be shutdown in 
the middle of winter creating potential for massive service disruptions in 
our area. Iâ€™m respectfully asking that decision and timing be reconsidered 
to prevent possible harm to area residents. 

Sincerely,
Talmage R Miller
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